


PUBLIC NOTICE
AGENCY LIQUOR STORE SELECTION HEARINGS

In accordance with 28-A M.R.S. § 453-A sub-§ 5-A and 5 M.R.S. ch. 375, subchapter IV, the Bureau of Alcoholic Beverages and Lottery Operations, Division of Liquor Licensing and Enforcement, will conduct public hearings on applications received for agency liquor store licenses.  The hearings will be conducted to evaluate eligibility for licensure pursuant to Maine’s liquor laws, including Title 28-A Chapters 15 and 19, and BABLO Rule Chapter 130.  The hearings will be held in Conference Room 325 at the Bureau of Alcoholic Beverages and Lottery Operations Building, 19 Union Street (take the elevator to the 3rd Floor, Suite 301-B), Augusta, Maine.  Due to the continued threat from COVID-19, all attendees will be required to wear masks except when actively participating in the hearings.  The hearings will take place on Tuesday, July 19, 2022, commencing at 9 AM for the following municipalities:

Bangor, Brownville, Caribou, Danforth, Hartland, Scarborough, Waldoboro, Wells

Applicants will be permitted to present evidence and arguments in support of their application.  Applicants may be represented by counsel.  Any interested person or any person showing that he or she is or may be a member of a class which is or may be substantially and directly affected by the proceeding may file a formal application for intervention in accordance with 5 M.R.S. § 9054 on or before July 12, 2022, to the attention of the Bureau of Alcoholic Beverages and Lottery Operations, Division of Liquor Licensing and Enforcement, 8 State House Station, Augusta, ME  04333-0008.  A formal application for intervention shall not be construed to limit public participation in any other capacity.  Members of the public may make unsworn statements or testify under oath at the hearing.  The Bureau, as the basis for the decision in this proceeding, may rely upon that testimony that has been presented under oath.  




